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October Activities at Kindercottage
 

 
We are so pleased when churches invite us to come and visit them. Recently Pastor Jeff
Schwab and the folks at St. Peter's UCC in Okawville brought buses to Kindercottage to
take us to visit their church. We had food, played games, went on rides and met many
people. The buses then took us to a farm with many animals AND PUMPKINS! We met
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the animals, rode on some of them and found pumpkins! Thanks so much, St Peter's
Church!

These little goblins visited Uni-Pres Kindercottage on Halloween. They love to dress up.
Do you like their costumes? We had such fun!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or



trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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